
 
REGISTRATION FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION IS NOW OPEN!  

2025-2026 

 

 

We are now accepting applications for Religious Education classes for – 

 

● Students of families registered at St. John the Evangelist parish who will 

be attending grades 1 – 8 in the fall 

● High school students who have received First Communion but have NOT 

been confirmed. 

 

What you need to know – 

 

● Registration forms can be found on the parish website - 

saintjohn-bocaraton.com 

Click on “Religious Education” and then “Children’s Education” 

● Forms must be printed, fully completed and dropped off at the church office 

or in the office mailbox along with a check for tuition and any additional 

sacramental fees if applicable  

● Baptismal Certificate and a First Communion Certificate (if applicable) 

must be provided if your child is new to our program 

● Be sure to include first and second choices for classes where applicable – 

your child is not accepted until you receive confirmation from our office 

● In person registration will be available after 9:30 am and 11:00 am 

masses on August 17, 2025  

● Class will begin on September 23 and 24, 2025 

 

PLEASE NOTE – 

● REGISTRATION ENDS AUGUST 29, 2025 

● Any registration forms received after August 29 will only be considered 

if there is class availability and will be assessed a $50 LATE CHARGE 

 
If your student has not been baptized, or if you have any additional questions, please 

contact Linda Mader in the Religious Education office at 561-488-1373, Extension 4. 

 


